February 23, 1989

The Honurable Roy Dyson

United States House of
Representatives

Washington, D.C. 2051%

Dear Congressman Dyson:

1 am enclosing a letter 1 have received from Mr. George V. McGowan, Chairman
of the Board of Baltimore Gas and Electric (BG&E), notifying me that they will
submit their plan of action to address declining performance at

by April 7, 1989, This is a change from the earlier submission date of early
March.

I am primarily interested in receiving as comprehensive a plan from BGAE as
possible. Given their stated objectives to ensure broad-based participation
and support within the line organization and to invoive their new Vice
President - Nuclear Energy, 1 have no objection to this revised date,

The NRC's Congressional Affairs staff will continue to keep your staff
informed of our activities concerning Calvert Cliffs.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Victor Stello, Jr.
Victor Stello, Jr.

Executive Director
for Operations
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